


There is no scheduled spending on any other whakairo or sculptures for the remainder of the 
2021/2022 financial year. 

 
In response to part e) Please supply a list of sculptures or painting costing in excess of $500 that you 
have in your other offices throughout the country? 

 
Kāinga Ora has 40 office sites (excluding five information centres) located throughout the country. We 
do not have a register or list of sculptures or paintings in those offices and are unable to provide a 
description or cost. Some artworks have been donated by tenants, communities or staff, or are on 
loan, or historical.  
 
I am therefore refusing this part of your request under section 18(e) of the Act because the document 
alleged to contain the information requested does not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate 
it, cannot be found. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
Freephone 0800 802 602. 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 

 
 




